From: I

Sent:

To: ~WEB_Local Plan
Subject: WCK Greenway
Categories: Consulation response

To whom it may concern:

We have read with interest the Stroud District Local Plan Review Consultation and are particularly pleased to notice
that on page 14 of the consultation paper the Greenway Cycling and walking route is mentioned, subject
to further feasibility work. We are very keen on the Wotton, Charfield and Kingswood Greenway project
and would love to see it come to fruition and support any funding towards this end.

Also the comment on page 109 that it would lead to a reduction in CO2 emissions by limiting car use,
extending cycling and walking networks. This is excellent and we are hoping it will be supported with
positive actions.
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